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LUKOIL’S 30TH ANNIVERSARY COMMEMORATED WITH POSTAGE STAMP

A ceremony of the cancellation of the postage stamp commemorating LUKOIL's
30th anniversary took place today in Moscow. Vagit Alekperov, President of PJSC
LUKOIL, and Oleg Dukhovnitsky, chairman of the Board of Directors of
JSC Marka, took part in the event.

The postage stamp with inscribed value of 60 roubles depicts a family of oil
workers, LUKOIL's production facilities, and the interactive Oil pavilion located at
Moscow's VDNKh. The total run is 108 thousand stamps. The author of the design
is Sergey Ulyanovsky, one of the leading artists in postal miniature genre.

The stamp is issued by JSC Marka. Today, it entered post circulation and hit the
shelves of post offices throughout the country. The stamp is also available for
purchase in the Collector showroom network. LUKOIL's 30th anniversary stamps
can be used to send post in Russia and abroad.

Postage stamps historically commemorate notable events, well-known personalities,
and major Russian companies.
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